
 Soroptimist International Wales South Health Education and Hygiene Trust (SIWSHEHT)
          Chair of Trustees - Bobbie Sheldrake (IPP)
All trustees were able to meet during the lunchtime session of the Regional Committee meeting Saturday 10th February.
It was noted that at present monies were accrued from several sources, collecting cartridges, collecting jewellery (although this was less lucrative than previously)
Donations via the Easyfunding website.
Money received from closure of Llanelli club which was to be used in the toilet twinning project.  Which has now been used.

 Bank balance as at 30.06.2018 is £438.87. Several suggestions were put forward as to how we could, effectively, efficiently and purposefully oversee and manage SIWSHEHT funds. It was decided that we would attempt to boost current funds up to a level of £1000, and thereafter seek to maintain that balance as a minimum.

We are working to formulate a list of pertinent criteria to act as a benchmark for any suggestions or requests from clubs regarding the use of funds.
These will be presented at a regional meeting when completed and evaluated.

We had planned to meet on the 19th May. However regal matters overtook us and the meeting was cancelled.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Anne Williams and Margaret Kelson for their hard work as treasurer and secretary respectively.

